
Student Conduct Process Overview

Report

A report was made to
The Office of Student
Conduct and Conflict

Education (OSCCE) and
you received a letter for

a Notice of Incident
Review Meeting (IRM).

All students have the
right to be accompanied

by an advisor of their
choosing, or a university-

provided resource. To
learn more about

advisors and support
persons, please see the

guidebook. Students
also may request

supportive measures
and accommodations. 

Students may choose
to attend the Incident
Review Meeting (IRM)

and respond to the
allegations by the

deaadline provided by
the Student Conduct

Specialist.

Students may also
choose to provide a
written statement, or
not attend the IRM. If
the student does not
attend, a decision will
be made without their

input.  If a student
does not attend the

IRM, they waive their
right to a hearing
during the appeal

process

The student conduct
specialist makes a

decision, based on the
preponderance of the

evidence standard,
whether or not a policy
violation occurred. If

needed Student
Conduct Outcomes are

issued as a result of
findings.

Once findings are
issued, the student will

have appeal options
which may include a

written appeal or
hearing. 

Within five (5)
business days of the

Incident Review
Outcome, the student

may request an appeal. 

In instances in which a
student outcome is

suspension or
dismissal, the student

has the right to a
formal hearing

reviewed by a Campus
Conduct Board. 

A student may also
submit a written

appeal to an appeal
officer. 

Review Outcome Appeal

Please see the Student Code of Conduct for more information on the policy related to the incident review

Sections 107.50 and 108.00Sections 107.3Sections 107Sections 104.31

https://deanofstudents.ucsc.edu/student-conduct/student-handbook/100.003.pdf

